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Eight companies with a presence in Battle Creek have been awarded more than $325,000
collectively form the State of Michigan to develop the local workforce...READ MORE HERE


https://bcunlimited.org/2017/12/05/eight-battle-creek-firms-receive-325000-for-worker-training-from-state/
https://bcunlimited.org/2017/12/05/eight-battle-creek-firms-receive-325000-for-worker-training-from-state/
http://www.battlecreekenquirer.com/story/news/local/2017/12/05/eight-battle-creek-firms-receive-325-000-worker-training-state/923320001/

